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Subject:  Federal Employees’ Group Life Insurance: Option C and Portability Changes

This letter provides for your information additional changes to Federal Employees Group Life
Insurance (FEGLI) information previously issued regarding Option C and the Portability Notice
for Option B.  Attached is Benefits Administration Letter (BAL) 99-212, dated July 30, 1999,
which updates information that was provided in two BALs released earlier this year, (i.e., BAL
99-203 and BAL 99-210).

If you or your staff have any questions, please contact us on (202) 606-0606, or send an email to
finance@opm.gov.  

Robert A. Yuran, Chief
Financial Policy Staff
Retirement and Insurance Service
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